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Thanks to the dedication of our
sponsors, donors, volunteers, and
attendees, we achieved our goal
of purchasing two new school
vans, with an expected delivery
date of August 1, 2025. We are
deeply grateful for the continued
support and belief in our mission.

2025

Message from
Head of School

The GALA Is Back!

GALA Success
Leads To New Vans

LaGrange Academy Family,

Exciting things are happening at The
Academy! You can feel the
momentum building all across campus
our students are shining academically,
creatively, and athletically, and their
dedication and spirit have never been
stronger.

From the Walk Through History Living
Wax Museum to the upcoming
production of The Little Mermaid, our
students are rising to every challenge
— in the classroom, on the stage, and
on the field. And with upgrades
underway in the gym, we’re investing
in spaces that reflect the strength and
heart of our LaGrange
Academycommunity.

It’s inspiring to see our students and
faculty thriving. The energy on
campus is real — and this is just the
beginning.

Sincerely,
John M. Mehaffey, Ph.D.

A huge thank you to our amazing
GALA Co-Chairs, Amanda Mallory
and Melissa Wells, for making the
LaGrange Academy GALA a success!
Thanks to their hard work and the
generosity of our community, we
brought back this special tradition on
Saturday, March 1st. It was a
wonderful evening of connection,
celebration, and support for our
school! See page 4 for the 2026
GALA Save The Date
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Dive into the world of
adventure and music as we
take Lagrange Academy
“Under the Seas” with our
production of The Little
Mermaid Jr.! Our students
have started rehearsals for
our production in April. Keep
an eye out for updates so
your “poor Unfortunate Soul”
doesn’t miss the show!

To Purchase Tickets, Visit:
https://gofan.co/event/3319
063?schoolId=GA5105

Little Mermaid
4/11-4/13

ATHLETICS/FINE ARTS
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Basketball Honors
Congratulations to the following players, as
they have received either Region or State
Honors for the 2025 season. 

Warrior Warrior Baseball Is Back!
We’re excited to welcome back Warrior Baseball this
season! The team is led by Chase Evans, a semi-pro
player for the Tri-City Chili Peppers,

has played a key role in reviving our
baseball program. In his first season
with the Warriors, Chase has
brought new energy and excitement
to the team. With baseball being a
big part of the LaGrange and Troup
County community, and we’re thrilled to give our
students and fans another opportunity to compete and
connect.

ALL REGION TEAM
Kayde Bradfield, Alex Jarvholm and
Owen Sells

ALL REGION PLAYER OF THE
YEAR
Alex Jarvholm

ALL STATE TEAM:
Kayde Bradfield



During Read Across America Week, our upper school students
took time to connect with our lower school students, sharing
stories and building bonds. Older lower school students also had
the opportunity to read to our Kindergarten and Pre-K students,
helping to foster a love of reading from an early age. It was
heartwarming to see our students come together, building
confidence and creating lasting memories through the joy of
reading.
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Read Across America
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Our 5th graders continued a beloved tradition with an
overnight trip to the aquarium! They had the unique
experience of sleeping under a massive fish tank and got a
behind-the-scenes look at how the aquarium operates. It was
an unforgettable adventure filled with learning and fun!

A Night At The Aquarium 



The Annual Fund is essential to our school's success as it provides us
with the resources we need to maintain our high standards of academic
excellence and to offer our students the best possible educational
experience. Your donation will help support our academic programs and
extracurricular activities such as athletics, arts, and clubs. In addition, we
can maintain and update our facilities to ensure students are in an
environment that promotes strong academic success. Every gift, no
matter how small, makes a difference. Please consider donating to the
Annual Fund today. 

On March 26th, our 4th and 5th grade students brought history
to life with A Walk Through History — and it was incredible!

Led by Savanna Hunt, this collaboration between our Fine Arts
Department and 4th and 5th grade teachers showcased months
of hard work. Students researched, memorized monologues,
and prepared period-appropriate outfits to represent their
historical figures with impressive accuracy and confidence.

Throughout the event, students were stationed across the
lower school, frozen in time until “activated” by a coin from our
viewers. Once activated, they came to life, sharing their
monologues and bringing history to life in a truly engaging way.

It was a remarkable evening that highlighted our students’
dedication and talent!
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Save the date for the 2026 LaGrange Academy GALA! Mark your
calendars for an unforgettable evening of celebration, connection,
and community. Join us as we come together to support our
school and enjoy a night of fun and philanthropy. More details to
come, but we can’t wait to see you there! 

https://bit.ly/annualfundla
To Donate, go to:

A Walk Through History 
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2026 GALA 

Saturday, March 7th, 2026.

https://bit.ly/annualfundla

